
Sports Events 

The children continue to make us proud          
representing Cloverfields in athletics,          

cheerleading and dodgeball both in their attitude 
and achievement. We aim to ensure that by the 
end of the year all children in KS2 have had the 
opportunity to represent the school in a sporting 

event. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Parent Events 

Thank you to all parents and carers who have        
attended events in school related to Phonics and the 
SATs in Y6. We recognise children learn best when 

there is a strong partnership between home and 
school and we value the support you give. If you 
have any questions about how you can help your 

child at home, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kid’s Club 

After School Club is now referred to as Kid’s Club. 
This is so that the children do not confuse this with 
the other after school clubs we offer. At Kid’s Club, 
each week is now themed and there are a range of 

different activities on offer. 

Safety 

Please ensure your child wears a safety helmet 
if they come to school on their bike or scooter. 

Humberside Fire and Rescue will be coming into 
school to deliver an assembly to KS1 and KS2 
so the children understand the importance of 

wearing a helmet for keeping safe when out and 
about in the local community. 

Cloverfield’s Experiences 

As part of the Cloverfields Experiences, the   
children in KS2 have enjoyed a visit to The 

Deep. 

Reminders 

11th February – Safer Internet Day 

14th February – Wear red to support the British Heart 
Foundation. Cakes will be sold for 50p at the end of 

the school day to raise money for the charity. 

 

 

6th March – World Book Day – Dress as your         
favourite book character. 

 

Attendance 

Please contact the school office before 9am, if your 
child is ill and will be absent from school. 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 1st April – Parents Evening for Y3/4 
and Foundation Stage                                

Thursday 3rd April – Parents Evening for Y5/6 
and KS1                                                            

This will be available to book nearer the time. 

Rhyme, Rattle and Roll - Toddler and baby 
group 

Come along and join us for songs and        
movement with your toddler.  

Join us every Wednesday 9am -10am    
(term time only) free of charge. 

 

• Music & Singing 

• Playtime 

• Storytime 

• Nursery Rhymes 

• Encourage movement and interaction 

• Meet other parents in the local area 
 

The group will be held in our Kid’s Club building 
at the front of school. 


